
End of recruitment
The 28th March 2024 marked the last day of the
PANORAMIC trial’s recruitment. Within the space
of 2 years and 3 months, 72 sites helped us
recruit 29,300  participants who generously
volunteered to help find effective and safe
antiviral treatments to reduce hospitalisations
and increase recovery speed for those with COVID-
19 at home.

The trial could not have been achieved without the
dedicated support of all our sites, collaborators
and partners at the National Institute for Health
Research (NIHR), health boards at Wales,
Northern Ireland, and Scotland, the hundreds of
colleagues across several UK universities, NHS UK-
wide, and thousands of those who supported
with the delivery of the trial within the NIHR
Clinical Research Network, GP practices, NHS 111,
Test and Trace, and CMDUs.
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What are some of the trial’s
main achievements?

Two antiviral treatments were studied - molnupiravir
and Paxlovid.
Three papers have been published, with more to
come!
The work underpinning the trial’s diversity and
inclusivity recruitment led to the establishment of
the Centre for Research Equity.
The decentralised approach to academic clinical
trial unit medication dispensing was tried, tested
and proven to be feasible.

The PRINCIPLE-PANORAMIC Celebratory Symposium
The Nuffield Department of Primary Care Health Sciences
(NDPCHS) Clinical Trials Unit (CTU) held the PRINCIPLE-
PANORAMIC Celebratory Symposium at Trinity College on
15th April. The day included a range of presentations from
CTU staff and collaborators, two interactive sessions, a
panel Q&A and a keynote speech from Professor Sir Jonathan
Van-Tam, former Deputy Chief Medical Officer for England. 

The CTU also unveiled their first artist-in-residence
commissioned art exhibition called THE PANORAMIC
PRINCIPLE by Tanya Poole. The portraits individually and
collectively capture the dedication, innovation, and
collaborative efforts of every single person who helped the
trials assess COVID-19 treatments in the community.

THANK YOU!


